
March 8, 2022 

Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

Attn:  Records Center 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

Dear Amanda Maxwell, 

Please find enclosed our application for rate adjustment and a new tariff for Camano Hills Water 

Company, LLC. The rates have been evaluated based on the test period of January 1, 2021 

through December 31, 2021. We are issuing the request March 8, 2022 and requesting the 

Effective Date of the submission to be April 15, 2022. In this filing for rate review and new tariff 

is the following: 

1. Notice to Customers

2. General Rate Case workbook

3. New Tariff

The revenue impact of this filing, based on a 2021 test year, will be a total annual increase of 

$112,577.00. The average customer bill would increase in phases averaging 15% per 6-month 

rate plan incremental increase; The revenue impact on each customer class affected is presented 

in an enclosed tabulation with supporting calculations, and the average is summarized as 

follows: 

Metered Rate Service, 3/4 inch or smaller    $5.60 (29%) 
Un-Metered Rate Service  $17.00 (25.66%) 

Ready-to-Serve Service   $5.60 (15.38%) 

Ancillary charges are also increasing, please refer to customer notice for the changes. We 

appreciate your time and attention in this matter. This rate case is critical in order to support the 

system and deliver the requirements of the regulatory bodies. 

Submitted by: 

Name: Carol Rofkar 

Email address: carol@kobahconsulting.com 

Sincerely, 

Name: Laurel Holbeck 

Title: Owner, Camano Hills 

Telephone: 360-387-6409 
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